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On behalf of the President and Committee we wish you all a Happy New year and hope that you all
had an enjoyable Christmas.

With the New Year comes the reminder that membership fees are now due. Last year the
Committee voted to keep the fees at $5.00. The 23 members who have not yet paid will receive a
reminder notice with this mail out.

Please forward your subs to our Treasurer Ron Batten Unit I, 2 Flora Grove Forest Hill, 3131.

Several of our members have been unwell and we wish them a speedy recovery.

The sale of shirts and caps was quite successful and the Committee has decided to continue to sell
them, however orders will only be made every six months.

We would like to welcome one new member Gil May, Gil worked at Ringwood and Fern Tree Gully.

The next meeting will be a Partners Meeting at the A.V. complex at Doncaster at 1030 hrs
10th March 2010. Please register if you will be coming or not by contacting me on 98786143,
or by Email at riiacobs1 @biQpond.com no later than Sunday 6 March 2010, but you can do it
now, before you forget.

The Guest speaker will be Paul Holman Ambulance Victoria.

Look forward to seeing you all at the meeting.

Ron Jacobs (Secretary)


